
Science Fair Submission Guidelines: 

1. Science Fair project MUST be done on a tri-board (no poweproints). This 

goes for face-to-face students and for online students. This is because the 

regional science fair requires for projects to be on boards. If you are chosen 

to go to regionals, then your project will already be on a board.  

2. Online students will record a video of themselves presenting their tri-board. 

They will submit this video on CANVAS. It will only be seen by me. In the 

video, speak as though you are presenting to the class. You will need to tell 

me all about your project. Make sure your tri-board is seen FULLY on 

camera. Tell me what your question, hypothesis, materials, procedure, 

results, and conclusion was. I do not mind if you read straight from your 

board. If you have put in the work to do a good project, then reading from 

the board will give me all of the information I need to know in order to 

grade you. Remember, this is still a class assignment even though you are 

home, so please speak eloquently.  

3. THE DUE DATE FOR TURNING IN YOUR SCIENCE FAIR PROJECT (WHETHER 

ONLINE OR FACE TO FACE) IS MONDAY, OCTOBER 5TH. This gives anyone 

who had any technical difficulties over the summer some extra time to get 

everything together. 

4. Everyone MUST turn in a project. If you haven’t started, please do so ASAP.  


